

Henry Masters
request-903286-83e06a9e@whatdotheyknow.com
21 October 2022

Dear Henry

Re: FOI request 22.40

Thank you for your email of 28 September 2022, in which you inquire about National Museums Liverpool's Director's Salary/Expense Claims and Chairman's Expenses. Your request has been handled as a request for information under the Freedom of Information Act 2000.

We are now able to respond to your request for information.

I would like to know what is the annual salary of your director, Laura Pye?

The annual salary of NML's Director is published each year in our Annual Report and Account. Previous year's Annual report and accounts can be found here:

https://www.gov.uk/search/transparency-and-freedom-of-information-releases?organisations%5B%5D=national-museums-liverpool&parent=national-museums-liverpool

Are you able to provide details of expense claims made by Laura Pye and Sir David Henshaw over the last three years?

Laura Pve:

In the 2019/20 financial year, claims for a total of £3,880 were made. In the 2020/21 financial year, claims for a total of £142 were made.

As 2021/22 financial year data forms part of our audited 21/22 annual accounts, we have declined to provide this information under the section 22 exemption of the Freedom of Information Act 2000.

Sir David Henshaw:

In the 2019/20 financial year, claims for a total of £1,640.24 were made. In the 2020/21 financial year, no claims were made.

As 2021/22 financial year data forms part of our audited 21/22 annual accounts, we have declined to provide this information under the section 22 exemption of the Freedom of Information Act 2000.

I hope that this meets your requirements.

If you are dissatisfied with this response, you may request an individual internal review of our handling of your request by submitting a complaint quoting reference FOI 22.40.

If you ask for an internal review, it would be helpful if you could say why you are dissatisfied with this response. As part of any internal review of our handling of your information request will be reassessed by staff who were not involved providing you with this response.

If you remain dissatisfied after this internal review, you have a right of complaint to the Information Commissioner as established by section 50 of the Freedom of Information Act.

Doric McMillan

Lead Risk & Compliance Officer doric.mcmillan@liverpoolmuseums.org.uk